
 

www.RINDT.com Main: 334 Cherokee St NE, Marietta, GA, 30060 770-427-8123 
 200 West Academy Street NW, Suite 121, Gainesville, GA, 30501 

10-November-2022 
 
Mr. Ed Mullinax 
Assistant Director 
Cartersville Water Dept. 
148 Walnut Grove Road 
Cartersville, GA  30120 
 
Re: Contractor Request For Construction Contract Time Extension 
 Mission Road Gravity Sewer Replacement – Phase III 
 
Ed: 
 
K.M. Davis Contracting Co., Inc. is currently under contract with the City of Cartersville to 
construct the Mission Road Gravity Sewer Replacement (Phase III). As you are aware the Project 
start was tied to railroad permitting/scheduling that was out of the Contractor’s control. 
Subsequently, the project has experienced several other construction and material delivery 
delays. 
 
We have received a letter from the Contractor (15-August-2022) requesting a contract time 
extension. Upon review of the Contractor’s request, and also based on additional Field Order 
changes that have been encountered during construction, we agree that a contract time 
extension is appropriate (with some modifications). We therefore recommend granting a no-
cost time extension change order as outlined in the attached Change Order 1 document. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if there are any further questions or clarification/support 
needed to consider this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
RINDT, INC. 
 

 
Joshua A. Becker, PE 
Construction Manager 
 
Attachments: CO-1 
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